
Area Coordinator - Public Outreach (“PO”) 

​

Dear All, 

My sincere apologies that I cannot attend the conference with you all.  I know many of you are anxious to 

hear about the 48th Annual Governor’s Conference on Substance Abuse that I attended as an Exhibitor 

for Al-Anon Family Groups. See my report attached.   

May 12th WSO Public Outreach Coordinators meeting was rescheduled to May 19th and I was unable to 

attend as it conflicted with my District’s monthly meeting.   If anyone has any questions or needs 

additional information, please reach out! 

Yours in Service, 

Carolyn S. 
IA Public Outreach Coordinator 
publicoutreach@iowa-al-anon.org 
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